

Date: 25-07-2022

To M. Harshith Student

Dear M. Harshith,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. M. Sheshikala

Head, Department of CS&AI



Date: 04-07-2022

To
Azmeera Dasharath Nayak
F/o. Azmeera Sudheer Kumar
Parent

Dear Axmeera Dasharath Nayak,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. Pankaj Kumar

Head, Department of ME



Date: 11-07-2022

To Mr. E. Bikshapathi F/o. E. Akshay,

Dear E. Bikshapathi,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. M.M. Irfan

Head, Department of EEE



Date: 25-07-2022

To

K. Thirupathi Reddy

F/o. K. Saithreddy

Dear Thirupathi Reddy,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. M. Sheshikala

Head, Department of CS&AI



Date: 26-07-2022

To

Mr. Karampuri Hepsiba Haribabu

F/o. K. Hepsiba

Dear Karampuri Hepsiba Haribabu,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. K. Poongodi

Head, Department of Civil



Date: 04-07-2022

To

Prof K. Kiran Kumar

Department of Mechanical Engineering

NIT, Warangal

Dear Prof. K. Kiran Kumar,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. Pankaj Kumar

Head, Department of ME



Date: 07-07-2022

To

Dr. Thulasi Naik

Asst. Prof.

Dept. of ECE, NIT-AP

Dear Dr. Thulasi Naik,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. Sandip Bhattacharya Head, Department of ECE



Date: 11-07-2022

To

Dr. P. Chandrashekar

Associate Professor,

MGIT,

Hyderabad.

Dear P. Chandrashekar,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. M.M. Irfan

Head, Department of EEE



Date: 07-07-2022

To
Mr. K. Rithivk
Software Engineer at TCS
Hyderabad

Dear K. Rithivk,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. Sandip Bhattacharya Head, Department of ECE



Date: 26-07-2022

To

Ms. Noothana Priya

Manager, HR & Admin

Tako Mega Construction Pvt., Ltd.,

Dear Noothana Priya,

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback on the curriculum at SR University. Feedback provided by the students, teachers, employers, alumni, academic peers, and other stakeholders has been thoroughly reviewed and presented to the department's Board of Studies.

The actions taken by the Board of Studies, along with its recommendations for curriculum updates, are now available on the university website. You can view the details at https://sru.edu.in/IQAC/index.php.

We kindly encourage you to visit the above link for more information.

Your contributions are instrumental in helping us achieve our mission of academic excellence, and we truly appreciate your support.

Best Regards

Dr. K. Poongodi

Head, Department of Civil